





Traffic Alert – W. Broadway has reopened to traffic between Yukon and Cambie streets

October 25, 2021

- W. Broadway between Yukon and Cambie streets has reopened to traffic, pedestrians and cyclists following repairs to a traffic signal pole.
- Traffic signals at the intersection of W. Broadway at Yukon remain off, with traffic being controlled by traffic flaggers until the signals can be reactivated in the coming days.
- Traffic through the intersection of W. Broadway at Yukon will be reduced to one lane in each direction nightly from 8 p.m. to 6 a.m. until the traffic signals are reactivated.
- Please plan extra time, watch for wayfinding information, and obey traffic control personnel and all signs.
- For questions the public can call the 24/7 public information phone line at 1-844-815-6114.
- To receive notifications on traffic and construction activities, sign-up at www.broadwaysubway.ca/contact/newsletters.
- Follow us on Twitter and Facebook.

Kind regards, The Broadway Subway Project Team







